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Most of the chosen areas are city parks, 
schools and activity centres ?



Peek a boo view



































From:
To:
Subject: Bob & Diane Gardner: City meeting March 29, 21 Tree Beautification Program at 15457 Royal
Date: March 29, 2021 4:23:27 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Here’s the letters I mentioned from our 3 neighbours who would have their views negatively 
impacted by the addition of a new city tree planted on our from lawn. 
The email is from Grant and Denise McCune owners of 1033 Cypress Street as well as from 
Joan Leith owner at 15446 Pacific Avenue. Also attached below a note from John LaGourge 
owner of 15459 Pacific Avenue.  

﻿
To White Rock City Council,
I am writing this letter in regards to the Tree Beautification Program. I think this
program is a wonderful program and will add beauty to our city. Our neighbours
at 15457 Royal Ave have been selected for a chosen planting site. We are very
much opposed to this as this tree will impede on our view regardless of where it is
planted on city property there. This area has ample trees and this particular site
has three tagged city trees, one that greatly blocks our view, we do not wish for
another one to be planted there, as well this tree will ruin my neighbours
perfectly maintained yard. This planting location also affects our neighbour
located at 15446 Pacific Ave, it will impede her view as well and she is very
concerned. A few city employees have been kind enough to meet with us and
most are in agreement that this is the wrong place for a tree to be planted. We
understand section 611 states nothing can impede on an existing view in White
Rock and this certainly will impede on our view. We have offered for this tree to
be planted in our yard at 1033 Cypress as a means of keeping our view but
apparently there are reasons it can't be planted on this property. We are hoping
city council will hear our concerns on this matter and reconsider another planting
location for this one tree and we can preserve our view in this city we have called
home for well over 60 years. Thank you for hearing our concerns today,

Grant and Denise McCune from1033 Cypress St and Joan Leith from 15446 Pacific
Avenue. 

Hi there, 

mailto:diane@greateventsltd.com
mailto:DJohnstone@whiterockcity.ca


I am the new owner of 15459 Pacific Avenue. I have a limited but Precious view of the ocean 
from my front yard and balcony. I request strongly that this view is not impaired by another 
tree being planted in the neighbourhood at 15457 Royal Avenue by the city of White Rock. 
Respectfully,  
John LaGourge

See you tonight 
Diane Gardner 
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